
United States Department of Agriculture

NEWS RELEASE

Land Between the Lakes
National Recreation Area

Media Contact
Chris Joyner
270-924-2005
lblinfo@fs.fed.us

www.landbetweenthelakes.us

Rain is Causing Hazardous Road Conditions at
Land Between the Lakes

Land Between the Lakes , KY/TN - February 23, 2018 -
The U.S. Forest Service at Land Between the Lakes warns
visitors that area flooding may create dangerous road
conditions and cause closures now through Sunday. 

Jenny Ridge Road, Energy Lake Road and the Elk & Bison
Prairie have been closed due to road damage or high water.
We expect that other roads are in similar condition. If you
must travel on our back roads please use extreme caution.
 
Soils are already saturated and the National Weather Service is forecasting more rain with a
chance of severe weather. Roads already submerged will be impassible and ford crossings
may be dangerous.    

Staff photo taken in the Elk & Bison Prairie.

To find more information about Land Between the Lakes, log on to the official website at
www.landbetweenthelakes.us or call 1.800.525.7077 or 270.924.2000.

​Photos available on Flickr at https://www.flickr.com/photos/lblkytn/albums.
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